
PO BOX 703 

COVINGTON, KY 41012 

June 25, 2025 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E. 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Dear Ms. Bridewell, 

RECEIVED 

JUN 3 0 2025 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I am in receipt of the June 13, 2025 missive and attachments from L. Allyson Honaker with Honaker Law 

Office, regarding my case number 2024-00123. This letter will detail my response. 

I think finally the esteemed counsel for my opponent has delivered on what I have asked for continually, 
which is a full recitation of all charges, for gas and electric, taxes, fees, and any other amounts, at the 
residential rate and comparatively at the commercial rate. It appears now that Duke has done the 

accounting and owes me more than $750 for the erroneous billing rate. 

As such, there are two things remaining which must be done by the PSC. One is an order for Duke to pay 
me the difference, assuming the commission agrees with my position that my residence is just that, a 
residence. Therefore, I would now respectfully request a hearing before the Public Service Commission 
to affirm my reasonable position that my domicile is a home and not commercial property and thus 
should be billed at the proper residential rate and not the onerous commercial rate. Please schedule this 
hearing at your earliest possible convenience. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 




